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McFarlane Offers Piper Seat Adjustment Springs  
Replacement springs just got more affordable! 
 

Baldwin City, Kansas, February 08, 2012 - McFarlane Aviation Products is now offering FAA-PMA 
replacement seat adjustment springs for Piper aircraft at an affordable price.   Eligible Piper models 
include PA-28, PA-32, PA-34, PA-44 and PA-46 series aircraft.   

McFarlane Aviation Products has provided general aviation with high quality replacement aircraft 
parts at affordable prices for over 20 years. The new seat adjustment springs are just the latest in 
McFarlane’s expansion of products for Piper aircraft.  For more information on these and other new 
Piper products, go to www.mcfarlaneaviation.com/piper , or call 800-544-8594 or 785-594-2741. 
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